
 

 

 

 

 

 

CLIENT FILE NO.: 3440.20 

 

 January 29, 2019  

 

Mr. Dave Howes 

Miller Environmental Corporation 

1803 Hekla Ave. 

Winnipeg, MB  R2R 0K3 

 

Dear Mr. Howes: 

 

Re: Repository Cell Use for Temporary Storage of Solids – Dangerous Goods Handling and 

Transportation Act Licence 58 HW S2 RRRR  

 

Thank you for your December 7, 2018 letter regarding Licence 58 HW S2 RRRR.   

The request is for temporary storage of waste solids in an area of the Repository Cell which 

achieved compliance for construction requirements in the fall 2018.  

 

 Upon review of the amendment request, I have concluded that the environmental effects 

of the proposed alterations will be insignificant, and therefore, you are hereby authorized to carry 

out the proposed amendment to treat and stage waste solids contained in steel drums. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned at 204-250-7645 

or cory.graham@gov.mb.ca.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

Environmental Approvals Branch 

 

 

c: D. Labossiere, Y. Hawryliuk, T.Kneeshaw, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 

 Citizen Liaison Committee 

 Manitoba Hazardous Waste Management Corporation 

 Public Registries    

Environmental Stewardship Division 
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